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Dear Canadian Environmental Assessment Agency,

I implore you to reconsider this action and do not dig a 2,230-foot-deep repository
for nuclear waste near the town of Kincardine, anywhere in Ontario, or for that
matter all of Canada. It's close to the Great Lakes, which is the source of drinking
water for 44 million people.

That is more people than all of Canada combined. 

The young people in this country, who are our future, need us more than ever and
need us to make wise decisions. 

Sincerely,

Liz Lovell

Liz Lovell
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